
REPORT TO TOWN COUNCIL 
RESILIENCY COMMITTEE 

MARCH 14, 2025 
 
 

 
The Committee last met on February 25, 2025, and is scheduled to meet again later this month. 
 
The Committee in February received Council approval to submit a BRIC grant for additional 
flood mitigation studies in the southern end of Town. At this meeting, details of the grant 
request will be shared with Council. The application is due to DEMA on April 1st.   
 
The Committee is working in concert with the Town Manager on a resiliency action plan for the 
Town. The plan contains several categories of action including mitigation; code review and 
revision; resiliency funding; and resident outreach and education. 
 
Final approval of the FY23 BRIC grant for a flood mitigation study in Cat Hill is still expected by 
the end of March, as per DEMA staff. 
 
 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Edie Dondero, Chairperson 
   
 


